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The meeting was called to order by Cliff Mueller in the Community Room, Sheridan City 
Hall, 4101 S. Boulevard at 6:50 pm. 
 
Board members present Cliff Mueller, Bill Carter, Roger Rowland, Bonita Hutcheson, 
Chuck West, and Don Ezell.  There were no guests at the meeting. 
 
A motion was made by Roger, second by by Don to approve the September 28, 2015 
minutes.  The motion was approved. 
 
Roger gave the Treasurer’s report.  There was a total balance in the accounts of 
$7,823.49, see exhibit A.  A motion was made by Chuck, second by Cliff, to accept the 
report.  The motion was approved.  See exhibit A. Annual dues totaling $40.00 were paid 
by Bill Carter, Ron & Mary Carter, Andrew Padbury, and Barbara Padbury.   
 
Correspondence was received from Andrew Padbury. 
 
There was discussion on the display case. Don had mentioned there may be items that 
may possible to display from the school district warehouse.  Don will arrange with the 
district to go and look. 
 
A printed report was given by the Schools Committee, exhibit C.  A verbal report was 
also given.   
 
Some students had assisted in gathering names from the Academic Wall of Fame in the 
high school.  Thank you letters from the Historical Society have been prepared for the 
students.  The letters were signed by Cliff and Bonita.  Roger will send them to the high 
school principal for delivery to the students.   
 
Updates have been made to the society website up Homecoming Royalty, exhibit D and 
the Academic Wall of Fame, exhibit E.  All of the high school principals are now listed on 
the website.   
 
Roger reported the high gym had been damaged in a storm this past spring.  The floor is 
in the process of being replaced.  The gym will be reopened in January.   
 
Roger reported the obituaries had also been updated on society website.    
 
There was discussion about the shooting that occurred this past week near the high 
school and recreation center.  One of the suspects was captured in the school district 
bus garage.  There was a lock down at both the high school and Northgate school  
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(grades 3 – 8).  All of the students and staff members were safe.  The students from 
Northgate and the high school were bused off site to be reunited with their parents.  
There was an on going search for two other suspects. 
 
There was a discussion about the wording on the historical signs for the parks.  Cliff had 
spoken with Arlene.  She did not have much information.  Cliff will follow up with Randy 
Mourning to try and get more information.  Information is need on Bobcat, Wildcat, 
Persinger, and Veterans Parks.  We already have information on Barnes, Chase, 
Nesbitt, and Sheridan Community Parks. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. 
 
Submitted by Bonita Butcheson 
with assistance from Roger Rowland 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


